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Prosperidad, Agusan del Sur - The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) concluded a 
successful presentation of the 2022 Community-Based Monitoring System (CBMS) 
Results and the Provincial Product Accounts at the Provincial Development Council 
(PDC) meeting held on April 4, 2024. 
 
The meeting, which took place at the Sangguniang Panlalawigan Session Hall, 1st 
Floor Legislative Building, Gov. Democrito O. Plaza, Government Center, 
Prosperidad, provided a platform for in-depth discussions on crucial socioeconomic 
data and economic indicators. 
 
Mr. Demetrio T. Deiolde, Jr., Supervising Statistical Specialist/OIC of PSA Agusan 
del Sur Provincial Office, delivered insightful presentations on both the CBMS 
Results and the Provincial Product Accounts. The CBMS Results presentation 
offered valuable insights into community-based data, facilitating evidence-based 
decision-making for development initiatives. 
 
The presentation on Provincial Product Accounts highlighted key economic 
indicators, providing a comprehensive overview of the province's economic 
performance and trends. 
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"We are pleased with the productive discussions and engagement during the 
presentation of the 2022 CBMS Results and Provincial Product Accounts," stated Mr. 
Deiolde. "These presentations are instrumental in enhancing our understanding of 
the province's socioeconomic landscape and guiding strategic development efforts." 
 
The PSA expresses gratitude to all stakeholders, government officials, and 
participants who attended the meeting and contributed to the meaningful exchange 
of ideas and information. 
 
For further inquiries or access to the presentation materials, please contact the PSA 
Agusan del Sur Provincial Office at agusandelsur@psa.gov.ph 
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